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The Mosley Academy – Newsletter 

Issue 18                www.mosley.staffs.sch.uk  @MosleyAcademy  

Friday 25th January 2019 

th July 2014 

Attendance:  
Reception - 94.00% 
Class 1 – 94.33% 
Class 2 – 97.78% 
Class 3 – 96.43% 
Class 4 – 96.43% 
Class 5 – 95.00%  

Class 6 – 98.50%  
Overall – 95.94% 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Netball Tournament 
 

Last week our netball team entered the East 
Staffs tournament, held at the Meadowside 
Leisure Centre. 
The children played brilliantly, winning two of their 
four games! 
Very well done to the children for their hard work 
in training and then playing so well on the day.  
Thank you to Miss Hardwick and Mrs Ingham for 
their work with the team! 

 

Crossing Patrol 

We have received great 
news this week – the 
County Council have 
decided they are not 
going to stop the 
funding for Crossing 
Patrols after all.  That is 
great news for our 
children and the other 
Staffordshire schools, 
and of course for Mrs 
Bailey! 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Young Voices 

The junior children had a fantastic time at Young 
Voices on Tuesday!  We arrived at the Resorts World 
Arena at 1pm, then the rehearsal began at 2.15pm.  
The children practiced until just after 5pm then had 
a well-earned break.   

The concert commenced at 7pm, and it included lots 
of songs from the 6,000 strong choir, dance routines 
from Urban Strides, and performances from Sharlene 
Hector, Beau Dermott and Tony Hadley!  We even 
had a special recorded message from Hugh Jackman 
before we sang ‘The Greatest Showman Medley’.   

We are so proud of the children, they were 
wonderful all day, making the most of an amazing 
opportunity.  Thank you to the staff for looking after 
the children all day, and to the parents for your 
support! 
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